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From our Director: 
 
The Southshore Concert Band will be presenting its 
summer concert series in five different communities this 
year. Be sure to come hear us at one of our programs. The 
communities and performance times are as follows:  
 
June 9,Thursday, 7:00 p.m. at the Buchanan Common 
          122 Days Ave., Buchanan, MI  49107 
 
June 11, Saturday, 6:30 p.m. at Three Oaks Dewey    
          Cannon Park     
          9 North Elm Street, Three Oaks, MI  49128 
                                       
June 23, Thursday, 7:00 p.m. at the South Haven  
          Municipal Marina 
          345 Water St., South Haven, MI  49090      
 
August 21, Sunday, 2:00 p.m. at the Hamilton Grove    
          Senior Center      
          31869 Chicago Trail, New Carlisle, Indiana 46552 
           
August 26, Friday, 6:30 p.m. at the Berrien Springs   
          1839 Courthouse     
           313 North Cass St., Berrien Springs, MI  49103 
                                    
Some sites will have limited seating but bring your own 
chairs for these outside concerts. All concerts are free. 
 
The theme for the concerts will be travel through the 
USA. We’ll perform great popular music that’s been 
written about geographic regions. There will be pop 
tunes, show music, big band, marches, and patriotic songs 
to give you an entertaining musical experience.  
 
So come on a concert band journey through this great 
country from east coast to the west and areas in between. 
We hope to see you there at one of the venues! 
 
See you in the audience, 
Dale Reuss, Conductor 
Southshore Concert Band 
In residence at Lake Michigan College 

 
Find us on Facebook!! 
You can keep up with the latest news and tell all your 
friends how to find us on Facebook.  We hope that you 
will join us as a Friend and Fan of Southshore Concert 
Band.  You’ll be able to find information about 
deannacorinne.music@gmail.comupcoming concerts and 
lots more. 

 
 

Please feel free to share our newsletter 
with family and friends. 

                Keep up with the Southshore Concert Band 
Visit us at WWW.SOUTHSHORECONCERTBAND.COM 

Email us at: Southshoreconcertband@gmail.com 
Become a FAN by liking us on Facebook: Southshore Concert 

Band 
 
 

 
                           
 

 
  
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 
From our Board President: 
 
Welcome Summer! 
We are looking forward to a full season of outdoor 
concerts this summer. Performing outside as the light 
lingers late into evening is a particular joy we have here 
in southwest Michigan. We have a wide variety of music 
to perform for you, so bring your chairs, blankets and 
snacks and just sit back to take it all in. Have a wonderful 
summer and we look forward to seeing you in the great 
outdoors!  
 
Joelle Regovich, Band President 
 
Honorary Members, Families, Friends, 
Sponsors and Music Lovers: 
 
We are truly grateful for all of our wonderful fans. 
Thank you for your loyal support of our mission to 
play “For the Joy of Music!” We would love to see 
you in the audience as we close out our 30th musical 
season with our summer concert series.  
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